16 July 2020
CLASS RC GROUPS
Dear Parents and Carers,

As stated in Mrs Burke’s letter yesterday, children from each class have been split into 2
groups for the first fortnight of the new school term in September. Siblings who also attend
Milton Primary School will attend on the same days. We hope you appreciate that we are
unable to change days/ groups.

Week 1 Week 2
Wednesday 2" September Wednesday 9th September
Thursday 3rd September Thursday 10th September
Friday 4" September Friday 11th September

Please note that attendance is compulsory for all pupils from September.

Children will enter and exit school via their external classroom door.

Doors open 8:50-9:15am and Finish: 3:15pm for Foundation Phase.



Best wishes,

Mrs Clarke & Miss Flynn

If you will not be sending your child, and you haven’t already informed us, then please can
you do so as soon as possible via Dojo or Seesaw.

Many thanks,

Miss Jones



